
  

 

 

 

 

 
 
August 2015 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
As we look forward to the opening of the 2015-2016 school year, plans are in place for you to meet 
our teachers. On Wednesday, September 16 you are invited to our Back-to-School Night from 
6:00pm- 8:30pm. 
 
The main purpose of this evening is to provide you with the opportunity to meet your child’s 
classroom teacher who will discuss the educational program for this year.  The rest of our teaching 
staff, who also contribute to your child’s education, will be available to speak with you about their 
specific programs. Our goal is for you to gain an overview of grade level curriculum, school 
programs/policies, and specific classroom routines. This is not the time to discuss your child 
individually; Parent-Teacher conferences will be held in December.  If the need arises, a conference 
with your child’s teacher can be arranged at another mutually agreed upon time. 
 

6:00-6:30 pm- Ms. Castagna, Mrs. Cuervo, Mr. D’Angelis, Mrs. Greenblatt,  
Mr. Graham, Mrs. Stratford 

6:30-7:00 pm- Gr. 1 Teachers 
7:00-7:30 pm- Gr. 2 Teachers 
7:30-8:00 pm- Gr. 3 Teachers  
8:00-8:30 pm- Gr. 4 Teachers 
7:00-7:45 pm – Special Area teachers, (Art, Music, Physical Education, Library, 
Chinese) and Support Staff (Speech/Language, Resource Room, Reading, Math, 
Social Worker, Psychologist)     

 
Please cooperate and help us to make this important event most meaningful for you by not 
bringing children to school on this evening because we are unable to provide supervision. If your 
Stratford Road child must be with you, please be sure that they have a book to read or something 
to keep them engaged as they sit quietly outside of the classroom.   
 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation. We are looking forward to seeing you on September 16.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Alison Clark 
Principal 
 
Lynn Winters 
Assistant Principal 

Lynn Winters 
Assistant Principal 

Alison Clark 
Principal 
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